

## 2018 Middle School Summer Math Homework

Blessed Sacrament Catholic School

Middle School Parents,

This year Blessed Sacrament Catholic School is incorporating a summer math requirement into our curriculum to help maintain skills and concepts learned throughout the year in math. Often times students struggle to retain information, so free accounts have been set up through Kahn Academy for your child to practice math during the summer break.

Please have your child log on to <u>kahnacademy.org</u> and click the login icon at the top right portion of the screen. Enter the user id and password provided to you. The requirement will be twenty minutes per day Monday-Friday during summer break from June 4th-August 10th. If your child would like to complete the requirement earlier, he/she may do so. **Please have your child complete the assignments in the order presented** as concepts build upon each other.

I will also be holding a **summer math camp the week of July 9th** for students to build on skills learned during the school year! The camp will culminate in a camp favorite called "Frappuccino Friday" where students will work with a team using the nutritional data on the carton to create and solve math problems while enjoying a frappuccino with fellow camp members. The cost of the camp is \$150 and is due the first day of camp.

Please feel free to email me during the summer at <a href="mailto:acavazos@blessedschool.com">acavazos@blessedschool.com</a> if you have any questions or have misplaced a user id and password. I will be happy to get back to you with the information you need.

Blessings and Happy Calculating!
Anne Cavazos

Student's Name:

**Entering Grade Level:** 

Username: Call School Office Password: Call School Office